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Rita Prober Hutchins
1399 Oakland Dr.
Sycamore, tL 60178

August 26, 2010

IPCB
James Thompson Center
100 W. Randolph Suite 11-500
Chicago IL 60601 FFic

AUG272OinCase #: PCB2O1O-103
t.,wf1t OFji a
‘-ollutlon C •‘‘UIS

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I am writing to express my deep concern over the pending decision to expand the DeKaib
County Landfill.

I have been a resident of DeKaIb County my entire life. Our son is a fourth generation DeKaIb
County resident. I would like to feel that someday his children could continue to live in DeKaib
County without the threat of the environmental hazards I think this Mega Dump would create.

I do not have confidence nor trust that Waste Management will have the people of DeKaIb
County’s best interest in mind. They are in the business of making money.

I do not feel confident that it is safe for the children of this County, rather that it could be
detrimental to their health and well being.

In light of the recent BP oil spill, one has to ponder the consequences of how big business
conducts themselves in regard to public safety. The lesson should be to proceed with extreme
caution.

I ask for your help in stopping this expansion that would allow 17 counties to bring their
garbage to us. Please allow the citizens of DeKalb County to continue to live without the threat
of more toxins invading their lives.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Rita Prober Hutchins


